
The NSW Government is investing in projects to modernise and improve access to 
the Sydney Harbour Bridge. Roads and Maritime Services is installing lifts to the 
Sydney Harbour Bridge pedestrian walkway to ensure everybody can enjoy the 
experience of being on one of Australia’s most recognisable landmarks.

Work is progressing well on the installation of the lifts at both ends of the Sydney Harbour Bridge. The steel lift 
structure is in place and the surrounding glass has started to be installed for both the northern and southern lifts.

What’s happening next?
Over the next few months we will be:

•	 finishing installation of the glass for the lifts

•	 installing the electrical parts for the lifts

•	 fitting out the inside of the lifts

•	 building the platforms from the lifts to 
the pedestrian walkway

•	 removing and replacing utilities

•	 continuing work to resurface a small section 
on either side of the pedestrian walkway

•	 landscaping around the project area. 
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Privacy Roads and Maritime Services (“RMS”) is subject to the Privacy and Personal Information Protection Act 1998(“PPIP Act”) which requires that we 
comply with the Information Privacy Principles set out in the PPIP Act. All information in correspondence is collected for the sole purpose of assisting in 
the delivery this project. The information received, including names and addresses of respondents, may be published in subsequent documents unless a 
clear indication is given in the correspondence that all or part of that information is not to be published. Otherwise RMS will only disclose your personal 
information, without your consent, if authorised by the law. Your personal information will be held by RMS at 27 Argyle Street, Parramatta. You have the right 
to access and correct the information if you believe that it is incorrect. 
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Contact
If you have any questions please contact 
the project team: 

	 1800 581 595

	 �sydneyharbourbridgeprojects 
@rms.nsw.gov.au 

	 rms.nsw.gov.au

Thank you for your patience during this 
important work.

�If you need help understanding this 
information, please contact the 
Translating and Interpreting Service 
on 131 450 and ask them to call us 
on 1800 581 595.

Work hours
Our work hours will still be from 7am to 6pm between 
Mondays and Fridays, and from 8am to 1pm on Saturdays.

We will be required to work outside normal working hours 
at times. Our night work hours will be from 8pm to 5am. 

Noise
There will be some noise associated with this work. 
We will make every effort to minimise its impact by using 
less noisy work methods where possible and completing 
any noisier work before midnight on night shifts.

Northern lift viewed from the corner of Broughton Street 
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